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I am very concerned to hear about the proposed redevelopment of the former Graythwaite site, and the potential 

damage or destruction of Anzac heritage. I am also concerned that proper assessment be made of the potential 

impact on the mature Moreton Bay Figs that are on the property. I request that a public enquiry be held to ensure 

that the state and the nation does not live to regret any hasty or poorly researched planning decisions. 

 

 

Name: Rachel Russell 

 

Address: 

2/273 Captain Cook Crescent, Manuka ACT 2603 

 

 

IP Address: modem079.sydney.spin.net.au - 202.172.115.83 

 

Submission for Job: #4274 MP 10_0150 - Graythwaite Project Application 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_job&id=4274 

 

Site: #2350 Graythwaite 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_site&id=2350 

 

 

---------------------  

 

Ben Eveleigh 

 

E: ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au  

---------------------  
 

From:    Rachel Russell <rachel.russell@kakkib.com>

To:    Ben Eveleigh <ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    8/03/2011 10:40 AM

Subject:   Online Submission from Rachel Russell (object)

CC:    <assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
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